
 Bayou Quarterly Report to Representative Meeting 2022 

November 15th, 2022 

Acting Bayou Quarterly Representative to SCYM: Rich Corl 

 

Bayou Quarterly met Online on for several hours on February 12th, 2022. There was some business and 

sharing about meetings, followed by an online version of Show and Tell.  Rich Corl took over from Chris 

Drexler, who did a great job before and through the pandemic in leading the Quarterly.  

 

Bayou Quarterly met again in the fall at Live Oak Meeting house in Houston in person and online, on 

September 30th to October 2nd, 2022. Three friends traveled from Louisiana where Friends from Live Oak 

provided hospitality for the travelers.  

 

Those who attended from Live Oak; Rich Corl, Chris Drexler, Kevin King, Jane Houser, Edwin Campbell, 

Steve Miller, Hank Lee, Mitch Richardson, Lidney Molnari and from Baton Rouge / Acadiana; Larry 

Trombatore, Pam and Danny Arnold. Art Conner from Baton Rouge attended online. 

 

Several Friends met at the Meeting House on Friday evening to enjoy the James Turrell Sky Space and 

visit before retiring for the evening.  

 

On Saturday we met for a business meeting in the morning. We heard about all the meetings in BQM 

and news. Decisions needed to be made on future meetings and there was good discussion. The clerk 

found unity with attenders to meet in January (01/13-15/2022) at LOFM again for the next meeting and 

then again in the fall at a more central place.  

Our group enjoyed a catered lunch and then a field trip to a local park to see the beautiful mosaic art 

piece created by Rex Friend’s sister Dixie Friend Gay. Dixie’s art was appreciated by everyone that went.  

The rest of the afternoon we did show and tell where each member picked a topic to share with the 

community.  

 

The next meeting will begin work on the SCYM theme for 2024. 

We ended our time together with Meeting for Worship on First Day at the Meeting House followed by 

potluck.  


